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This past spring we had the good fortune to meet Bob Youngs, who was referred to us by our neighbor, 
Martha, who had hired Bob to work on two of her homes. We owe a great debt of gratitude to Martha. 
Assisted by his son, Jordan, Bob remodeled our kitchen, bathrooms and fireplace surround. By the time
they were finished, we fell in love with our home all over again. Bob is a good listener, has an easy 
way of explaining the process and is very patient – all good qualities for neophytes like us. Most of all, 
he is trustworthy, fair and meticulous in each and every detail. The complete job came well within our 
budget. Bob and Jordan were in and out of our home over a period of three months, so we had ample 
opportunity to observe their working relationship together, as well as their relationship with other 
professionals with whom they dealt. It was clear to see that Bob is well respected in the industry. What 
impressed me most, though, was the mutual respect and good humor Bob and Jordan brought to the 
workplace every day. We have heartily recommended Bob Youngs to our friends in the community and 
will continue to do so.

A & J P
Homeowners
Santa Rosa, CA


